
 

 

18th November 2020 
 
 

South Australian CV-19 Restriction Update  
 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

As a result of today’s announcement by the Premier of South Australia, it is with regret that I announce that we will be closing 
our Jubilee production site at Mount Gambier in order to comply with the announced six day lockdown. This closure is effectiv e 
from midnight on the 18th November and expected to conclude at this stage on Tuesday 24th November.  

 

We will be eagerly awaiting further clarity from the Government on when we will be allowed to reopen the Mount Gambier site 
and I will advise any information I have as soon as practicable.  

 

We are committed to work with you as closely as possible to work through any issues this creates, therefore we will be 
communicating with you frequently and working very closely to ensure that once we obtain Government approval to 
recommence operations that we do so swiftly and with purpose.   

 

Please contact your Account Manager should you have any questions, or as always feel free to contact me directly on the 
undersigned.  

 

Regards 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mike Bloomfield 

General Manager – Sales, Marketing and Distribution 

OneFortyOne 

Mobile +61 438 651 344  

Email: mike.bloomfield@onefortyone.com  

mailto:mike.bloomfield@onefortyone.com

